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SHARYN THORLEY

 
PUBLIC HEALTH and OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION OF EXPIRING PROVISIONS)
AMENDMENT BILL 2022

 
I, SHARYN THORLEY strongly OBJECT to the extension of the state of emergency proposed
by our current State Government. I am 67 years of age, a retired Primary School Teacher
and a strong community member.  I formally advise that I do not support the Bill for the
following reasons:-
 

Our rights and liberties as free people in a free and democratic society have been

controlled now since the 29th January, 2020.  The Omicron variant has been our
saviour, as natural immunity is succeeding against the new viral strains, despite the
ineffectiveness of the vaccines.  There is NO LONGER  a state of emergency.  THIS
AUTHORITARIAN CONTROL MUST STOP NOW!
Countries all over the world are now waking up to the dangers of these vaccines. 
VAERS COVID VACCINE ADVERSE EVENT REPORTS HAVE NOW DOCUMENTED 24,402
DEATHS, 133,057 HOSPITALISATIONS AND 120,552 URGENT CARE SITUATIONS
FROM THE VACCINES.  It is reported that there is severe under-reporting elements
that occur – so who knows what the true numbers are. The covid injection death
and harm date continue to be shocking.  It appears that these injections are even
worse than we thought – much worse!

According to the Australian Bureau of Statistics, Covid 19 was ranked as the 38th

highest cause of death in Australia, How can the Queensland Government seek
approval for an extension of these powers, when there are so many other illnesses
causing more deaths in this country.  
If these powers are extended, then the government can continue to enforce
lockdowns and coerce mandates in our work places When one looks at the number
of adverse effects and deaths suffered from these vaccines, how can a government
mandate workers to take a dangerous medication in order to keep their jobs.  These
people are responsible for the welfare of their families – their children.
These vaccines do not work.  They do not stop the sickness from spreading and they
do not stop people who have been vaccinated from getting CoVid.  
Community Services are stretched to the limit now.  Nurses are stretched, teachers
are stretched, paramedics are stretched and fire and rescue are stretched. There is
currently flooding all over NSW and QLD and yet people who are not vaccinated
were not even allowed to stack sand bags.  I heard this from someone who went to
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help.  This is just beyond ridiculous. Governments are not here for the benefit of the
people.  They just want power and control.
I have spoken to a nurse at the Mater Hospital in Brisbane who told me she could
take no more of the lies and cover-up that she was witnessing each day.;  In one
ward, she said the number of 14 and 15 year old, once healthy teenagers, who were
now suffering myocarditis or pericarditis as a result of the Pfizer injection was
alarming.  Why are we not told of these injuries.  The Government and the media
have much to be responsible for and the truth will come out.
Please, I am begging the Community Support and Services Committee to say NO to
the extension of the emergency powers so we can restore our freedoms and civil
liberties.
It will go down in history that you, as Committee members stood up for the basic
rights of the people of Queensland.   Please do the right thing.

 
DATED THIS THIRD DAY OF MARCH, 2022.
 
Sharyn Thorley
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